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PFAS Regulations Update

On April 10, the U.S. EPA issued the the first national enforceable drinking water
regulations for six per-and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS). This is the finalization of
regulations that were proposed in March 2023. OWASA’s work to meet these
regulations is already underway, including increased monitoring, interim modifications
to our water treatment process, and planning for a long-term treatment to reduce PFAS
in drinking water.

OWASA’s Board of Directors will vote on a FY 2025 budget at their May 11 meeting.
The proposed budget includes a rate increase in part to fund project expenses for
drinking water PFAS reduction.

Since 2018, OWASA has monitored for PFAS in our drinking water. You can see these
monitoring results, as well as learn about our work to design and construct a PFAS
treatment system on our new online hub for PFAS information at owasa.org/pfas-and-
your-water. OWASA is committed to keep the community informed on this topic:

PFAS & Your Water
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https://www.epa.gov/system/files/documents/2024-04/pfas-npdwr-presentation_4.9.24_overview.pdf
http://owasa.org/pfas-and-your-water
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=626b87e9-253e-41d3-b64f-fde745899942


 
Thank you for your interest in how OWASA is addressing PFAS in our community’s water. Our
goal is to connect with our community and become partners with you in understanding and

addressing PFAS in our drinking water, wastewater, and biosolids. With this quarterly
newsletter, we hope to keep you well-informed of our research and design of new treatment

facilities, as well as regulations that affect how we manage your drinking water and
wastewater treatment. Please reach out to us with questions related to this newsletter at info@owasa.org 

www.owasa.org

 
OWASA | 400 Jones Ferry Road | Carrboro, NC 27510 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

mailto:info@owasa.org
https://www.owasa.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

